
 

                                    Please return to the office by June 1st.  Make checks payable to St. Francis Xavier  



Totus Tuus 
Registration 

Totus Tuus (Latin for “Totally Yours”) is a summer youth program that combines the Catholic faith and FUN!!.  St. 
Francis Xavier and St. Stanislaus have joined together to bring a team of college-age students and seminarians the 

week of     

 June 23-28, 2024,    
Space is limited so sign up early! 

 
Grades 1-6                                                                                                                                                                                    

The youthfulness and energy of these teachers is an inspiring way to share the faith and their enthusiasm is      
contagious, so come out and join us!!!  TOTUS TUUS is Monday -Friday 7:45am-1:30pm for school children going in 

to grades 1-6. Students need to be picked up by 1:45pm.  The day includes catechetical instruction, songs and 
skits that   are silly but teach serious stuff, encounters with the sacraments-particularly Confession and Eucharist, 

and time for games and recess.  It will be held at St. Stanislaus.  Lunch, snacks, and supplies are provided but 
students will bring    their own water bottle. 

 The cost is $25per student with a cap of $75 per family for the week                                                                          
Registration forms will be available in the back of Church.  Payment is to your parish. Please see bottom of 

registration form for details.  Please sign up by June 1st. 

Grades 7-12 

Totus Tuus for students entering grades 7-12 will be held Sunday -Thursday evening from 6:30pm-8:00pm at St. 
Stanislaus. There is no charge for this program.  Doors will open at 6pm for snacks and fellowship. You can come 

just one night or every night.  Registration is requested but not required. 

 

Volunteers 

Volunteers are needed for checking students in and out, being available for emergencies and passing out snacks 
for the grade school program.  We also are looking for people to host the missionaries while they are here.  If you 

are interested in helping with any of these opportunities, there are sign-up sheets in the back of the churches. 

 


